
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 28th March 2025 

What has happened this week?  

RE—This week we have looked listened to the Easter story in preparation for making Easter gardens 

next week. 

Physical Development … The children enjoyed building stable towers this week  

Communication and Language/ Literacy …   

Mathematics…  The children were introduced to 3d shapes—naming them, looking at their 2d faces 

and investigating the features of 3d shapes 

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words and practised chunking longer 

words 

Expressive art and design — We have worked hard making Mother’s Day cards 

Reminders & Messages  

Worship this week: We heard two Parables this week and thought about value 

Work on the Wall: Freya for her beautifully designed and written Mother’s day card 

Headteacher award: All of Mice for showing all the school values when they had a different teacher for 

the day 

 

Monday 31st March— Stelling Minnis book day  

• decorate a potato as a favourite book character 

• Take a picture of yourself reading in an unusual place 

• Bring a book to school to swap at the book swap stall  

 

Thursday 3rd April—Decorate an Easter bonnet and bring it to school for our parade 

Thursday 3rd April— Farm School  - Come to school as normal, remember wellies and waterproofs 

Friday 4th April—Easter Service at school in afternoon—all welcome 


